
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

14th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
On Friday afternoons in reception, we will be having a café where your child will be able to buy a snack. Snacks will 
include items such as crisps, popcorn, raisins, yogurt and breadsticks. If you would like your child to buy a snack, 
please send them to school with 50p on Friday mornings.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Thompson and Mrs Hossain   

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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